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February 24, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Charles E. Norelius, Director, Division of Engineering end
Technical FPrograms

FROM: Robert F, Warnick, Director, Enforcement and Investigation
Stff
SUBJECT: ALLPGATIONS CONCERNING COMSTOCK WORK AT MIDLAND

Region III received allegations from an individual (who requested he
remain anonymous) concerning Comstock's work at Midland. Yoster's conclu~
wion is that the aliegations either relate to matters beyond NRC
Jurisdiction or mstiers shich Region ITI has reviewed, discovered deficiencies,
and are monitoring corrective actions. Based on the above, we consider this
matter closed; however, knowing that Comstock i{s currently having problems
at Perry, you may want to have your specialist look into the alleger's
concerns during his next routine inspection at Midland.

Robert ¥, Warnick, Director
Enforcement and Investigation Staff

Attachment: Memo frm Foster to RIII
Pile ded 2/12/82
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ENCLOSURE 2







